
 
 
 

 
 

FOI REF: 15718 

RESPONSE SENT: 10/07/2025 

 

Request 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the 

following information from your Winchester City Council: 

1)   The amount of money you believe construction contractor ISG owed your 

Winchester City Council when it went into administration in September 2024. 

2)   What the impact has been. Ie, have you had to make staff redundant because 

of it, have projects been delayed, etc? 

  

 

Response 

Winchester City Council has no dealings with ISG, and therefore no monies owed. 

 

 


